





MUNICIPAL BUILDING 1250 UNION ROAD WEST SENECA, NEW YORK 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Dickson

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

April 28, 2021

RE:

Resignation of Justin Zielinski as Part-time Public Safety Dispatcher

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Justin Zielinski as Part-time Public Safety Dispatcher effective April 27, 2021 and further authorize the Supervisor to complete and sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully,

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police

Daniel Denz

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Justin Zielinski Monday, April 12, 2021 4:24 PM Daniel Denz; Mark Palkowski Re: Resignation-2 Weeks Notice
Correction, My last day will be April 26th not May 26th.	
Thank you again	
Sent from my iPhone	
> Dear Chief Denz and Mr. Palkov > Please accept this email as my regrateful for the opportunity of be appreciate all of the support ever sticking with me and showing me	resignation from WSPD. My last day will be May 26th, two weeks from today. I am sing able to work here as a public safety dispatcher for the last year and a half. I syone at this department gave me even when I was struggling at times. Thank you for the ropes of a what a career as a first responder entails. I gained a lot of valuable r and officer here and hope to use what I've learned going forward as I begin my new
>	
> Justin	
>	
>	
> Sent from my iPhone	